


University of Maryland Summer 2023 Graduate Course 
on Policy Analysis and Program Evaluation in Paris

APPLICATION DEADLINE
Applications will be accepted through April 2, 2023. 
 
APPLICATION:    
Prospective students can apply for the program at 





JOB 
OPENINGS



Saige Hill, PhD candidate in the 
Public Administration and Policy 
Program, invites ODU students to 
participate in a survey about “The 
Evacuation Behaviors and Risk 
Perceptions of College Students in 
Coastal Communities.” The purpose 
of the survey is to get a better 
understanding of student 
experiences with coastal hazards 
such as storms, hurricanes, and 
flooding.

Complete a short web-based survey 
regarding your experiences at ODU.
The survey should take less than 30 
minutes to complete, and no 
identifiable information will be 
collected with responses.
Participation is absolutely 
voluntary.
Enter for a chance to win 1 of 20 
$10 gift cards.
Survey link: 
https://odu.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/f
orm/SV_6ViFbxa3bjUtwOy.

Questions? Contact Saige Hill 
(shill054@odu.edu).



Contact

Follow the MPA Linked In!

https://www.linkedin.com/co

mpany/old-dominion-

university-master-of-public-

administration/

Graduate Program Director 

 (MPA Program): 

Vickie Tyler Carnegie, JD, PhD 

Location: Constant Hall, Room 2096, 

Norfolk, VA, 23529 Email: 


